
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 3 Carols 

 

On Friday 13th December you are invited at 9.15am for carols and mince pies.  Later in the 

morning the Year 3 children will be singing Carols at Sweetbriars Lodge. 

 

As this is Christmas Jumper Day, we ask that you please send your child to school wearing a 

Christmas jumper and school trousers/skirt. 

 

There will be three tickets in total available for each family.  On this occasion we will be able to 

accommodate young children and babies. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 3 Carols                                              Please complete and return to Office 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………........................................................................    Class: .......................... 

for Friday 13th December. 

 

 

I would like   1 □    2 □    3 □    tickets for 9.15am 

         (Please tick one box) 

 

 

Signed: .................................................................  Parent/Guardian   Dated: ………………. 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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